
WHAT?
Our Municipal Accommodation Tax (MAT) Program is expanding to
encompass all accommodation providers, including 
hotels, motels, bed and breakfast establishments, and other
establishments providing transient lodging.

WHEN? This change comes into effect January 1, 2025.

WHY?
This change is part of our ongoing efforts to ensure a fair approach
to supporting our Chamber of Commerce in the delivery of tourism
services and infrastructure development.

How to prepare:

Northern Bruce Peninsula’s
MAT Expansion

www.northbrucepeninsula.ca/mat

Visit our website for
information about 
the changes and 
how they may 
affect your business.

Stay Informed
Ensure your booking
systems and accounting 
practices are updated
to accommodate this
new tax requirement.

Compliance
Inform your staff and
guests about the new
tax to avoid any
confusion or issues at
check-in/check-out.

Communicate

Our goal is to make this transition as smooth as possible for all accommodation providers.


